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Original:  Spanish
N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group of the Permanent Council on the Strategic Vision of the OAS, wishes to advise the delegations that the Working Group has a website with all the documents pertaining to this topic. 

For internet access to the Working Group’s documents, please visit: http://www.oas.org/consejo/workgroups/GTVEOEA.asp  
The website will be updated in line with the Working Group’s progress. 
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